

Dear all,

How did you spend the recent Bank Holiday? Did you spend time in your garden? Did you travel? What ever you did, I hope you found some time to relax.

Church News:

Weekly Challenge

Don't forget to send your <u>'colouring in' for this week's</u> <u>challenge</u> to <u>Jenny@barrett.cc</u> by **Saturday 30 May 12noon**. These will then be included in Sunday's Livestream Service.

Past weekly challenges can now be viewed on the Church's website without having to download anything to your computer. Click here to view them.

St Mary's Lockdown Poem

Click here to read a most excellent poem written by Roy Notley!

Word on Wednesday - Video Reflections

Launched this week as a new weekly initiative, we will be adding to the Church's website, short video reflections to encourage, challenge and inspire you! These videos, presented by different people, will be able to be viewed by clicking here. (No download required).

Sunday 31 May Livestream Service

This Sunday 31st May's livestream service includes Holy Communion. If you wish to have some bread and wine to hand ready for this at home, please do!

After the service, please join us for Zoffee and Zea - a time of fellowship chatting with each other using Zoom. To join this time of fellowship, please contact me at vicar@eatonsocon.org

Thank-you

A huge thank-you for your continuing financial support of St Mary's through this challenging time. Together with having furloughed our staff, we are 'holding our heads above water'...

With every prayer and blessing through these days... Tim - Vicar, St Mary's Eaton Socon